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AMWAY(R)

HOURGUARD(TM) 12

INSECT REPELLENT

REPELS MOSQUITOS AND BLACK FLIES

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:

Deet................................31.5%
Other Isomers.......................1.75%

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION   POISON

WARNING: EYE IRRITANT

REG. NO. 23901.01  P.C.P. ACT

Imported and Distributed by Amway
of Canada, Ltd., London, Ontario, N6A 4S5

DIRECTIONS:  Squeeze into hand and spread evenly in a thin layer.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN:  DO NOT USE ON
INFANTS OR TODDLERS. - Causes eye irritation.  DO NOT get in
eyes. - May cause skin irritation.  POTENTIAL SKIN SENSITIZER. 
FOR EXTERNAL USE ONLY.  DO NOT ingest.  DO NOT apply on lips or
near eyes.  Wash hands after application. - Apply only to exposed
skin surfaces.  Do not apply to sunburned or damaged skin.  Avoid
prolonged or excessive use.  Avoid smearing on plastic eyeglass
frames, goggles, watch crystals, etc.  WILL NOT DAMAGE nylon,
cotton or wool fabrics.  May damage some synthetic fabrics,
plastics, painted or varnished surfaces.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:  If contact with skin causes irritation,
discontinue use; if irritation persists, contact physician.  If
ingested, contact physician immediately, taking repellent
container with you.  If in eyes, flush with water and seek



medical attention immediately, taking repellent container with
you.

DISPOSAL:  Do not re-use empty container.  Wrap empty container
in newspaper and discard in garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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